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GPU Nuclear Corporation' NggIgf Post Office Box 388
,

Route 9 South
Forked River, New Jersey 08731-0388
609 971-4000
Wnters Direct Dial Number:
January 30, 1987

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sirs:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Security Plan Revision No. 21

Please find enclosed four (4) copies of Revision 21 to the Oyster Creek
Nuclear Generating Station Security Plan, applicable drawings, and a summary
of changes. The overall effect of this revision is to enhance the
effectiveness of the Security Plan. Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p), these
changes were made on December 1,1986 without prior Commission approval.

An NRC letter from Thomas T. Martin to P. B. Fiedler dated December 31, 1986
identified some changes previously made to the Security Plan in Revision 19
which the NRC considered unacceptable. These unacceptable changes have been
corrected accordingly in Revision 21.

Since the contents of this letter which, if released to the public would
compromise the physical security of the Oyster Creek Station, it is requested
pursuant to 10 CFR 73.21 that this document be withheld from public
disclosure.

Should you require further information please contact Mr. Michael Heller, OC
Licensing Engineer, at (609)971-4680.

Very truly yours,
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Deputy Director
Oyster Creek
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cc: Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Administrator g3
Region I y
USNRC i

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406 ENCLOSURE CONTAINS

SAFEGUARD INFORitATION

NRC Resident Inspector UPON SEPARATION THIS
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station PAGE IS DECONTROLLED

GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Pubhc Utihties Corporation


